
 
 

 
MILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

PO BOX 310 MILTON, NH 03851 
Tuesday, 6/20/2023 

 
This is a special meeting held jointly with the Planning Board during their 

regular meeting time to discuss revisions to the Wetland Ordinance. 
 
ATTENDANCE:  
Members: Virginia Long (Chair), Bob Weiss and Wayne Sylvester  
 
1. Call to order: Virginia Long, Chair, opened the public session at 6:10 PM.  
 
2. Discussion of wetland conservation Zoning article revisions:  
V Long- chair of the conservation commission requested that the board move forward to the idea 
of protecting four priority wetlands. V Long went over where the four priority wetlands are and 
why those four were designated and to change the buffers for those priority wetlands. The board 
wants more information on why some wetlands were chosen as a priority and why others weren’t 
chosen. Tabled the rest of the suggested changes until the next Planning Board meeting.  
 
3. Adjournment: W Sylvester made a motion to adjourn the CC part of the meeting. B Weiss 
seconded. All were in favor.  

 


